
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 6th March 2025 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Playground inspections for March 2025 have shown no issues. 
 
 
Photo ID Badges 
 
Those members who have sent over their photos have now been sent to Wyre for processing, once all photos have 
been received, they will have produced and I will collect them from the Civic Centre.  
 
Precept 
 
I have received a letter from Wyre confirming the precept will be in the council’s bank sometime with in the first week 
of April.  
 
Barrier 
 
Although the company had said they would come out to look at the barrier last month they have not, so this will be 
chased up my myself.  
 
Christmas Lights 
 
I am still waiting to hear from PRS as to when I am able to collect the Christmas Lights so they are held by the council.  
 
Memorial Project 
 
I have drawn up a plan for the project, but I am still awaiting council members decision on the benches before I send it 
to Wyre Borough.   
 
Internal Audit 
 
I have done the AGAR, and supported documents and sent over information to the internal auditor over the past week, 
the paper documents will be delivered to the auditor after April’s meeting for completion of the internal audit.  
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